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Sensitive: Legal 

19 December 2022 
NSW Police Force 

Mr Enzo Camporeale 
Director, Legal 
Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes 
121 Macquarie St 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 

By email ONLY: 

Dear Mr Camporeale, 

Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes - New South Wales Police -
Summons No. NSWPF41 

We refer to Summons No. NSWPF41, issued to the Commissioner of NSW Police 
(Commissioner) on 5 December 2022 (Summons). A copy of the Summons is enclosed with 
this letter. 

In response to the Summons, we are instructed that the re-investigation into the death of Mr 
Brennan was managed under the E@glei Strike Force Skarratt and that the entirety of the 
investigative material in relation to the re-investigation was included in the E@glei brief titled 
"S/F SKARRATT — BOE" produced to the Inquiry on 18 August 2022. 

We are further instructed that no additional investigative material is held by the Commissioner 
which has not been provided to the Inquiry. 

Yours sincerely 

Katherine Garaty 
Director — Crime Disruption and Special Inquiry Law 
Office of the General Counsel 
NSW Police Force 
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